
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–2494/1dn
PJK:jld:jf

April 11, 2003

Please review s. 67.04 (5) (b) 3. and let me know if you want property insurance added
to it.

Pamela J. Kahler
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–2682
E–mail:  pam.kahler@legis.state.wi.us


